
 

Week Gone/Week Ahead – 12th June 2020 

Centre Academy London 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, Students and Staff, 

 

A cooler week this week, much more in line with 

what is expected in London at this time of year! 

Hopefully this will change for the weekend and we 

have a return to our warm sunshine. 

 

This week has been busy in school. With exams 

not running, this year’s qualifications are being 

awarded by exam boards with the support of 

Centre Assessed Grades. We had previously sent 

details about the process to our GCSE candidates and this week we also provided 

information to our Foundation and Functional Skills students as their qualifications will be 

awarded in the same way. To recap, any student who was entered for a qualification this 

year will not have to sit their exam, instead we will provide the Exam Board with 

information and they will then make decisions about who will achieve the qualification and 

at what grade. If there are any questions about this process please do call the School, but 

please remember we are not able to provide students or families with details of our Centre 

Assessed Grades. 

 

Next week we will be extending our on-site provision to some students who are taking 

GCSEs next academic year and we remain open for our children of key workers. Should 

there be any changes to family circumstances please let us know so that we can take this 

into account when deciding our on-site provision. 

 

Have a wonderful weekend, 

Miss Maddison 

  

 

 

 

 
The winner of the house point competition this week is: 
 

Falcon 

Congratulations to them for winning and well done to all students for their hard work 

over the week. 

 

Student of the Week certificates have been awarded and emailed to students - well 

done for all the fantastic work this week.  
 

 

  

          

 

Friday 3rd July 2020: 

End of Term 

 

Thursday 3rd September 2020: 

First day of term for students 

Upcoming Dates 


